
FEATURES & ENHANCEMENTS UPDATE January 2025 

 

Hi Greg, it is with great pleasure that we announce further and continued development of the world's 
most advanced yacht race management system.  

 

You may have noticed a few new buttons and options over the weekend. We’ve now put the finishing 
touches on these new features and enhancements, which are outlined below. 

 

We hope you find them helpful! 

 

Bulk series status amendments 

Clubs can now change the status of a series more easily and quickly, streamlining routine series 
management.  

 

 

Regatta enhancements 

We have introduced a new feature to enhance the club’s regatta offerings. Located in the series setup, 
clubs can now display: 

• Entrants before they are processed 

• Country flags—definable on the boat’s profile page by either the club or the boat 
administrator(s) 

• Display bow number—definable on the boat’s profile page by either the club or the boat 
administrator(s) 

• Display the boat’s make and model. We are still refining this due to limited space on the results 
pages and the fact that most users view results on a mobile device. 

 



 

• Clubs can now also showcase an enhanced sponsor logo on the main results page series. 

 

 

Enhanced race page navigation 

We’ve added navigation buttons at the bottom of the race management page, enabling clubs to quickly 
and easily navigate sequentially through races in a series. This feature is especially useful when 
multiple races are scheduled for the same day. 

 

 

Continued enhancement to the copying entrants & results feature 

Alongside other improvements made to the functionality of copying entrants and results, we’ve 
included the option to select boats for copying by division. 

 



 

Entry list changes 

To help clubs review entries and better identify the types of entries, we have improved the display to 
more clearly differentiate between Casual, Subseries, and Series (Block) entries. We've also included 
the make and model in this view. 

 

 

Pursuit Start Times 

To tackle the challenges clubs face if pursuit start times are not recalculated after accepting a late 
entry, we have implemented two levels of protection against this increasingly common error. 

Firstly, an alert will appear when you begin interacting with the race, such as recording starters, if 
there’s a late entry without a start time.  

 

Secondly, if you try to process the results and an entrant is missing a start time, the system will highlight 
this issue and prevent the results from being processed.  

 



 

Finally, as requested by several clubs, we've included a timestamp indicating when the start times were 
last calculated to ensure an auditable trail. 

 

 

And as always, there are a range of back-end/behind-the-scenes improvements  

that we need not bore you with! 

 

Fair Winds… 

 

 


